George Li

Page 1 of 1

From: George Li

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 12:13 PM

To: 'Schmid, Kimberly (NSD)'; 'Sofield, Richard (NSD)'
Cc: David Krech

Subject: RE: ITC-STA-20121029-00280 (Orlando Telephone)

Thank you Kim and Rick. Happy Monday!

From: Schmid, Kimberly (NSD) [mailto:Kimberly.Schmid@usdoj.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 12:11 PM

To: George Li; David Krech; >a1m:a\@_uoa

Cc: Sofield, Richard (NSD) =

Subject: ITC-ST. >-NoHNHowo-oowmo (Orlando Telephone)

George,

Team Telecom does not have any objection to the STA request referenced above. We will continue to review the

underlying application.

Thank you,
Kimberly

Kimberly M. Schmid

Attorney Advisor

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division
Department of Justice

(202) 233-0709

11/26/2012



